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Letricheux Buildings, Adelaide Street,

,;REC lV'D SW&HSCH, 11th Mey 16040, =
~ 12/ e \
Dear Sir, .

We are 1n receipt of your letter of the 4th
instant regarding the above vessel.

While the parts of the Hull examined at
Swansea appeared generally in good condition, cleaning
for full examination was not carried out and therefore
cannot be accepted towards the Special Survey.

On the Machinery those parts enumerated on
our report for LMC can be counted.

Mr. King, the Owners' local Surveyor, was in
agreement with the above at the time of the Survey.

We arejmiecar Sikryg
Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,
Per: =

The Secretary,
LONLON.
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